

# Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops





22<sup>nd</sup> September 2017

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to the end of another very exciting week. Our new Reception and Nursery children have been settling in fantastically well – it has been lovely to meet them all!

# Dates for next week:

**Friday 29th September:** Take One Poem: Michael Rosen open afternoon (2.00-3.00pm; further details below)

Please contact the school office should you require any further information.

### Take One Poet Open Afternoon: Friday 29th September 2.00-3.00pm

Each September we enjoy a whole school learning journey and this year it is *Take One Poet: Michael Rosen*. On Friday 29<sup>th</sup> September you are all invited to join us in school to share the magnificent work the children have been producing – they cannot wait to show you all they have been up to! You will be able to join your child in their classroom from 2.00pm before we all meet up for a whole school assembly in the hall from 2.40pm. We look forward to seeing as many of you there as possible – everyone is welcome!

#### Table Tennis Club

A new before school table tennis club will begin from Thursday 28<sup>th</sup> October for children in Year Two and upwards. The club will run from 8.00am and is free of charge. Further details, including how to sign up, will follow shortly.

#### **Harvest Festival**

We will be holding our annual Harvest Assembly on Thursday 5<sup>th</sup> October, led by Reverend Louis Wilson. We want to be able to make a contribution to our local church's Harvest collection, which supports Breakout Food Bank in Newhaven. Any gifts of non-perishable foods for our assembly will be very gratefully received. Tinned food, such as soup, vegetables, baked beans and tuna would be great, as would packets of pasta; every gift is an enormous help to the charity. Children are welcome to bring gifts into school on Monday 2<sup>nd</sup>, Tuesday 3<sup>rd</sup>, Wednesday 4<sup>th</sup> and Thursday 5<sup>th</sup> October. Thank you for your support.

#### **Parent Forum**

Our next parent forum will take place on Monday 9<sup>th</sup> October at 2.30pm. Everyone is welcome so feel free to get involved! Please contact the school office if you wish to attend.

# **Immunisation**

You should have received a letter from the NHS regarding flu immunisation for all children from Reception to Year Four. This will take place in school on Thursday 19<sup>th</sup> October.

# Coats

Now that the weather is becoming increasingly chilly, please make sure your child brings a coat to school every day. We always try to get them outside whatever the weather!

## And finally...

Can I remind you that for bouts of sickness and diarrhoea, children should not return to school until 48 hours after their last...incident.

And on that note, may I wish you all a very happy weekend!

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher